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Y E A R   6   

Dear Year  6 ,    

Welcome back to your final term in primary school and your final term here at St  
Joseph’s!   You have continued to impress me with your hard work and determination   this  
year and with the excellent role models you are becoming as Prefect s  an d   Faith in  
Action representatives.    

I just wanted to take the time to remind you about dates that are specific to us. Your  
PE day s are   Tuesday   and   Friday , this means you need to wear your  full PE tracksuit .  
When they arrive, you may wear your leavers hoodies in place of your usual school jumper  
or cardigan for the remainder of the week.    

Throughout the Summer Term, we will be  preparing   for your transition to  you r  
secondary school   and ensuring you are all ready to start the new chapter of your  
education in Year 7.    

Please continue to check the school’s website for updates, the curriculum and weekly  
achievements.    

If you have any concerns or queries ,   please feel fr ee to contact me  through the office  
email:  office@stjosephsbillingham.bhcet.org.uk   

Thank you for your continued support ,    
Mr Scrimshaw.    
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